
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Years 3 & 4 reading raffle 

 

At Northwick Park we like to think of many exciting ways that we can to encourage children 

to read regularly at home.  From Monday, Years 3 and 4 will be participating in a ‘Reading 

Raffle’.  Children who read three times a week at home, will receive a raffle ticket on the 

Friday. 

 

These tickets will be placed into a class reading raffle box.  At the end of the half term, one 

child from each class will be picked at random, to receive a special treat (a cinema trip). 

 

The children need to be ‘in it to win it’, so the more raffle tickets they collect the higher their 

chance of winning! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Cramer and Miss Mattey 
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